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Dear Supreme Court,
    I read with interest that Washington currently has a Limited Legal Licensed Technician
program that is serving the citizens of Washington very well. The fact is, not everyone needs a
lawyer and most importantly, no one should be without good, sound legal help because they
cannot afford a full blown lawyer.  
    This program is vital by allowing people with lower incomes to have access to legal advice
and assistance. Expansion of this program will encourage more people to go into the LLLT
profession and allow more people to have access to legal help. 
     I urge you to not take a step backwards with allowing this program to sunset. Rather, step
up and forward to make legal advice more accessible to more people throughout our state.
Please make the right and best choice by voting to keep the LLLT program, expand it and
remove any sunset clause.
    
     Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this vitally important issue.
 
Respectfully, 
Martha Jordan
14112 1st Ave W
Everett, WA 98208
425-787-0258
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